

Fear of Cancer Recurrence for Family Caregivers

Research Study

- Do you worry about your loved one's cancer coming back or progressing or about anyone else in your family getting cancer?
- Do you worry before your loved one's follow-up appointments?
- Do your worries about cancer cause you distress or affect your daily life?

If so, we are conducting a focus group study to better understand and to address these worries

WHO CAN PARTICIPATE?

• A family member (e.g., spouse, parent, child, or sibling) of an adult cancer patient of any type of cancer receiving follow-up care at the Princess Margaret Cancer Centre and who completed cancer treatment

WHAT'S INVOLVED?

All Participants will be asked to

We are inviting family members 18 years of age or older to complete a demographic questionnaire and take part in a virtual focus group that will last approximately 90 minutes.

OUR PURPOSE

• The goal of this study is to better understand a family caregiver's experiences with fear of cancer recurrence.

If interested, please contact Jonathan Avery at Email: jonathan.avery@uhnresearch.ca.

*** Please note that communication via e-mail is not absolutely secure. Thus, please do not communicate personal sensitive information via e-mail.